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Chris Caliri, 80 Partridge Run,  East Greenwich, RI, is in opposition to bills H5436, H5654, H5443, H5651, 
H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890 and H5891.  This legislation is clearly in violation of our 2nd Amendment right to 
bear arms and shall be infringed.  Rhode Island is one of safest states regarding gun deaths, with over half due 
to suicide.    This bill will do nothing to prevent criminals from obtaining guns.  Law obeying citizens are not the 
ones randomly shooting others. 
 


